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For Immediate Release:     Contact: Robbin La Vine 
January 19, 2022      (907) 786-3353 or (800) 478-1456 

robbin_lavine@fws.gov: 

Federal Subsistence Board to hold work session via teleconference,  
February 1-2, 2022 

 
The Federal Subsistence Board (Board) will hold a work session February 1-2, 2022, by teleconference. 
The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. daily and will adjourn at 5:00 p.m. or when the Board has 
completed its work.   

During the work session, the Board will discuss the 2022 Fisheries Resource Monitoring Plan, 
Individual Customary and Traditional Use Determination Proposal ICTP21-02, updates on the Regional 
Advisory Council Annual Report reply process, the Federal Subsistence Management Program budget, 
and the updates on the deferred Wildlife Special Action Request WSA21-01, Units 23 and 26A. The 
Board may also discuss other business items.  

The public is invited to participate in this meeting. To participate, dial toll-free (888) 455-7761 
(passcode 4406658). The full agenda and meeting materials will be available online prior to the meeting 
at www.doi.gov/subsistence/board. 

The Federal Subsistence Board is committed to providing access to this meeting for all participants. 
Please direct requests for any accommodation needs to the Office of Subsistence Management at (800) 
478-1456 or (907) 786-3888 or by e-mail, subsistence@fws.gov, at least seven business days prior to 
the meeting. 

Additional information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and notifications 
on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates by emailing 
fws-fsb-subsistence-request@lists.fws.gov. 
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